
Katama Airfield Commission Meeting April 13, 2021 via zoom 
  
Present at the meeting were commissioners Hal Findlay, Pat Bradley, Peter Vincent, Michael Nagle 
and Bill Brine (a little late), airport manager Alyssa da Silva, James Haggerty, Jennifer Smith and 
Chris Raye 
  
The meeting was called to order at 9am. 
Hal reminded us that the purpose of this meeting was to approve payment based on the schedule of 
values provided by the contractor. According to the schedule this amounts now to $71,150 and 40% 
completion of the hangar project 
  
Hal motioned to pay $71,150 to bring us current with the schedule of values.. Patrick 2nd the motion. 
Peter, Michael, Patrick and Hal voted yes. At this point Bill joined the meeting and voted no. 
  
Hal motioned to adjourn the meeting, Patrick 2nd, Peter, Michael, Patrick and Hal voted yes, Bill 
abstained. 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:06am 
 


